
The following information is provided to help keep you safe whilst 
using playgrounds during the second lockdown. 

Talk to your children before you visit about the possibility 
that the playground may be very busy, particularly during 
weekends and after school, and consider visiting an 
alternative playground or returning at a less busy time. 

Ensure you supervise your children, particularly the younger 
ones when using busy playground structures. 

Don’t allow your children to climb on busy playground 
structures as overcrowding on the structures can result in 
accidents. 

Wash your hands and your children’s hands before and 
after visiting. Take hand sanitiser with you and consider 
taking a bottle of water for if your children’s hands get 
covered in mud. Ensure your children are using hand 
sanitiser frequently.

Look out for and pay attention to signage / instructions 
provided from the playground owner / operator 

Follow and adhere to all current government advice in 
addition to the above guidance.
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